dward ATCB

From: wendy@adt.com.tw
Sent: Sunday, November 28, 2004 11:38 PM
To: dward@atcb.com
Cc: stephanie@adt.com.tw
Subject: [E45: RE: Solve the comment for FCC ID.: HSNWLL4030
-
i * Bdobe
11-28

-L4030_ATCB Comn

Dear Dennis

This project is for FCC class 1l permissive change by the software.

The difference compared with the original design is adding the turbo mode of 5GHz to this
EUT for the test.

So the original application do not tested for the turbo.

Regarding the item 2 of the comment, the test report has been revised and uploaded to
website.

Please check.

Thanks for your assistance!

Best Regards
Wendy Liao

Wendy Liao (BE#)/ ADT Corp.

TEL: 03-318-3232 EXT 1625
FAX: 03-318-5050
Email: wendy@adt.com.tw
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RE: H8NWLL4030



HI Ellis
Please see comments
Thanks

Dennis Ward

ATCB

Phone - Headquarters (703) 847-4700

Phone - Dt Associates (209) 966-2145

Phone -Alternate business (703) 880-4841 (See attached file: 11-28 H8NWLL4030_ ATCB
Comments.pdf)



